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ICI Congratulates Brian Quintenz on His
Nomination as CFTC Chair
Washington, DC, February 12, 2025—Today, Investment Company Institute (ICI)
President and CEO Eric J. Pan released the following statement after President Trump
nominated Brian Quintenz to lead the Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC):

“ICI congratulates Brian Quintenz on his nomination to chair the CFTC. Brian is a passionate
public servant who cares deeply about fostering innovation in the marketplace. He is
supremely well-qualified to lead the CFTC at this pivotal time when the agency navigates
the complexities of the digital asset era. We look forward to a swift confirmation of Brian by
the Senate and are eager to work with him to advance the interests of our members and
the 120 million American investors we represent.”
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